

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@she.E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett - NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

Dear Parent/ Carer

TikTok is a social media platform that lets you create and share videos. It has come to our attention that some pupils at our school have been making and posting short videos online with the aim of humiliating either staff or other pupils, causing considerable distress. This is illegal, immoral and contrary to our school values.

Any such content on the TikTok app will be raised at our local police panel and reported to TikTok.

I am writing to ask for your support in underlining the message to our students that such actions and behaviour will not be tolerated and that the school will be robust in investigating and responding to such actions. As you know we have a zero tolerance to bullying in school and online.

Children are not allowed to upload unauthorised short films in the name of their school and we will seek to defend and protect staff and pupils. Any images of staff, the school and students cannot be used without consent.

Please find attached a parent's guide to support you, if you need any other advice or further support, please contact the school.

Yours faithfully

Shenley Academy





















